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SOMERVILLE FEDERATION

13" December 2018
Dear Parents / Carers of Children in Years 5 & 6

Christingle Service

Your child will be performing in the Christingle Service on
Wednesday 19" December and Thursday 20" December at
2.00pm in the school hall. ’

Children will be wearing either a Christmas Jumper or
red/white/green top to perform.

Wednesday is already non-uniform Christmas jumper day so
they should be wearing the correct clothing to perform on this

day.

However for Thursday, we would be most grateful if children
could remember to bring in a Christmas jumper/t-shirt or a
red/white/green top in a named carrier bag to wear for their
performance’ later in the day. Children will wear their normal
school skirt or trousers.

We look forward to seeing as many of you that are able to join
us for this performance as the children have worked hard in

their rehearsals.

If you have any younger children please remember no prams
or pushchairs will be allowed in the school hall.

Please remember to enter the school hall via Poulton Road.

Yours sincerely
Missy Sandles, Mry Hughes, Mrsy Melvin,
My Fosselt, Mrs Williouwns; Mrs Speight & My Lusks

Class Teachers




